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Motion Correcting the Terms of Three Appointees to the Coliseum Advisory Committee.

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

On December 8, 2021, Council appointed Frank Newman, Anne Rutherford and Ryan Lowrie to a
three year term ending December 31, 2023.  The wrong year was entered and the correct ending
date for these individuals' terms should have been December 31, 2024.
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